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November 6, 2003 

The Conservative Viewpoint 
 

Presented by Rep. Mike Pence (R-IN) 
 
 

Banning partial-birth abortion should not be 
the last victory for the unborn. 

 
¾ Banning partial-birth abortion is a tremendous victory for the unborn, protecting them from one of 

the most barbaric procedures that has ever been allowed in America. 
 
¾ But more victories must be won to advance a culture in which life in America is defended at every 

stage of development. 
 
¾ One such advancement would come by enacting the Unborn Victims of Violence Act, which would 

make a perpetrator of a violent attack on a pregnant mother guilty under the federal criminal code for 
two separate offenses—one against the mother and one against the unborn baby. 

 
¾ Another such advancement would come by enacting the RU-486 Suspension and Review Act, which 

would immediately suspend the FDA’s approval of the abortion drug RU-486 and indefinitely 
suspend the approval of RU-486 if it is determined that the FDA violated its own approval protocols 
for this awful drug. 

 
¾ Clearly, the fight to protect the unborn must continue unabated. 

 
 

____________________________________________________________ 
 
 

For more information on the Partial-Birth Abortion Ban Act, contact the office of Rep. Steve Chabot (R-OH) at 202-
225-2216.  For more information on the Unborn Victims of Violence Act, contact the office of Rep. Melissa Hart (R-
PA) at 202-225-2565.  For more information on the RU-486 Suspension and Review Act, contact either the office of 
Rep. Jim DeMint (R-SC) at 202-225-6030 or the office of Rep. Roscoe Bartlett (R-MD) at 202-225-2721. 

 


